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Notice of Community Meeting

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2023 ● 7:00PM
Please join District 3 Commissioner Mayra Uribe, Orange County Staff, and your neighbors for a community 
meeting to discuss traffic calming within the Conway Area. The meeting will be in person with streaming 
capabilities and will be held on Wednesday, January 25th at 7:00 PM.

Purpose:

Orange County Traffic Engineering has initiated a 
study  to determine ways to improve the bicycle and 
pedestrian conditions and better manage vehicular 
speeds, including spot safety improvements and traffic 
calming. The general study area boundaries are Grant 
Street / Triangle Avenue on the north, Gatlin Avenue on 
the south, Ferncreek Avenue on the west and Conway 
Road on the east. The specific streets proposed for 
inclusion in the study are highlighted on the graphic in 
red.

As part of this study Traffic Engineering will be hosting 
two community  meetings of which the first will be to 
engage the community and gather information and 
feedback on the types of improvements the community 
would like to see.  The second meeting will be to present 
the existing findings and make recommendations 
based on the community request and the data 
gathered. 

Training Facility
Meeting 2010 E. Michigan St

Location: Orlando, FL 32806 

You Can Also Join Online via Webex:

You may join from a computer, phone, or tablet 
device via a browser or the Webex app. Follow the 
instructions to the right.

Step 1: Use the web link or scan the QR code.

bit.ly/3ZtRGM5

Step 2: Enter the following information:

Meeting number (access code): 
2466 782 4378 
Meeting password: Orange123

If you have questions regarding this community meeting or wish to provide feedback pertaining 
to the project, please contact Jerald Marks, Jr. of the Orange County Traffic Engineering Division:

407-836-7892 ● Jerald.Marksjr@OCFL.net 

ORANGE COUNTY GOVERNMENT PUBLIC NOTICE
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, income, disability or 
familial status. Persons who require language translation or interpretation services, which are provided at no cost, 
should contact Ricardo Daye, Orange County Title VI/Nondiscrimination Coordinator, at 407-836-5825 or via email 
at ricardo.daye@ocfl.net at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. Persons requiring special accommodations 
under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA) may request assistance with the County ADA Coordinator, 
Karen Ashmeade, by phone at 407-836-6568 or by email to OfficeOnDisability@ocfl.net at least seven (7) days 
prior to the meeting.
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